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9th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are deeply saddened by the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth. We send our thoughts and best 

wishes to her family and to all those who are mourning. 

We had  a moment of reflection in today’s assembly. National guidance on the period of mourning and 

funeral arrangements are due in the next couple of days and we will be in touch with any changes to life at 

Cedar. 

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you feel your child needs any extra support during this time. 

Best wishes 

 

Cesia, Neil and the Cedar team. 

  


